
This year, we launched the
W.O.R.L.D. program, which
stands for Workforce
Opportunities for Real Life
Discovery. This program provides
students ages 18-21 who have
met all graduation requirements
with help in employment skills
and independent living skills.    
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Frequently Asked Questions
What do I do if I think my child may have a disability?

For next steps, contact the Student Intervention
Coordinator for Preschool or Elementary students,
or the school counselor for Middle and High School
students. 

What is the difference between a Section 504 Plan
and an IEP?

A 504 Plan provides accommodations to support
access to the general education curriculum without
altering the curriculum itself. An IEP (Individualized
Education Program) includes specialized
instruction, goals, and services under IDEA for
students who meet specific eligibility criteria.

Who should I contact if I have a question about my
child's IEP or 504 Plan? 

Start with your child's case manager, then the
school principal, then the coordinator for your
child's grade. 

Questions?
Scan here to submit
a question to the
department.

Anna Telerski Shultz, Director 
Tina Buhlman, Coordinator Grades 6-12
Letitia Bean, Coordinator Grades K-5

We partner with the Ohio Partnership for Excellence in
Paraprofessional Preparation (OPEPP) to support the
vital role of paraprofessionals. Through collaboration
and training, they grow in their roles to better support
teachers and help students succeed.

90
Students K-12
with Section

504 Plans

760
Students

PreK-12 with
IEPs 


